
Cemetery Board Meeting Minutes 

September 7, 2023 

5:00P.M. 

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Midlands Newspaper. 

Call meeting to order at 5:07 P.M. 

Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law. 

Roll call taken, Rhodes, Snell, Brown, Joseph and Cardinal in attendance. None Absent. 

Neil Wescott in attendance on behalf of the cemetery lawn contract. 

Minutes from the August 3, 2023, meeting were read and approved by Rhodes, seconded by Joseph with 

all other members in favor. 

No citizen comments. 

Payables were discussed with notice that the invoice from Allard's cement had been paid by the city. 

Old Business consisted of the approval of the Cemetery Brochure constructed by Midland News and an 

order will be placed. Discussion about the need for any replacement flags and Neil Wescott reported 

that new ones were available. Lighting has been installed by the city electrical department, one on the 

center flag replaced and a new one installed behind the flag at the Columbarium. Rhodes continues to 

try to work with Jerry Dahlgreen for additional brick work. 

New Business consisted of discussion on the Columbarium sign. Bobs Sign has made a proposal of 

$185.00 for signage but there will be a change. Discussion was had as to the posts holding the sign to be 

Bollards that match the bollards already in place. The cost of the sign could change. Much discussion 

was had with regards to the tree grant and the existing trees. More discussions will be had in October. 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:49P.M. 


